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This month, nearly 1,300 Michigan medical students that make up the class of 2027 launched
their medical school journeys and participated in White Coat ceremonies at Central Michigan
University College of Medicine, Michigan State University College of Human Medicine and
College of Osteopathic Medicine, Oakland University William Beaumont School of Medicine,
University of Michigan Medical School, Wayne State University School of Medicine, and
Western Michigan University Homer Stryker M.D. School of Medicine. MAFP invites all students
interested in exploring the family medicine specialty to join the Academy  (student member is
FREE), and we look forward to engaging with and getting to know students in the class of 2027.
Please spread the word!

  

 1 / 1

https://www.aafp.org/membership/join/student.html

